
 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Teacher: K.Cooke Course: Academic Strats 3 Period(s): 4   Week of: 3/25/19-3/29/19 

 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Unit Learning 

Goals 

1)  Students will be able to analyze how complex characters develop over a course of a text, interact with other characters, and advance the 

plot or develop the theme. 

2) Students will be able to identify the main idea and purpose of a grade level text 

3) Initiate and participate effectively in a range of collaborative discussions (one-on-one, in groups, and teacher-led) with diverse partners on 

grades 9–10 topics, texts, and issues, building on others’ ideas and expressing their own clearly and persuasively. 

4) Analyze the impact of cultural background on point of view 

 

       

Daily Learning 

Goal 

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

 



 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Activities: 

-Bellwork: Cloze Reading  

- SAT Strategy Review 

- Khan Academy Practice 

 

  

-Bellwork: Cloze Reading 

- Character tracking Chart 

for Breathing Underwater 

-Discussion and Nick’s 

character so far 

- Continue Reading 

-Bellwork :  

 

SAT TEST 

-Bellwork: Word Wink #18 

 

 -Reward for 3rd Quarter  

-Bellwork: Word Wink #19 

 

- Khan Academy  

Classwork / 

Homework 

-Bellwork  Cloze Reading 

 

- Go over cloze 

reading 

- Discuss and review 

strategies for SAT 

test taking 

- Khan Academy 

Practice reading 

BellworkCloze Readinf 

- Go over cloze 

reading 

- Continue Khan 

academy practice 

testing 

  

 

   

   SAT School Day Testing 

Bellwork Word Wink #18 

- Go over Word Wink 

#18 

- Reward Party for 3rd 

Quarter Grades 

Bellwork Word Wink 

#19  

 

-go over word wink 

-Khan Academy 

grammar 



 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Standards or 

Frameworks: 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
 

 

 

 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
  


